
To whom it may concern, 

  
I am writing to update you on the devastating issue of insurance premium increases in Far 
North Queensland.  
  
The strata title insurance has received a massive increase in 2011 / 2012. 
  
Along with numerous other local residents and interstate investors I will be struggling to pay 
this increase.  
  
This increase could cost me and others our homes, livelihood or investments. 
  
Please reconsider and assist with this increase, to bring the insurance premiums back in line 
with the rest of Australia. 
  
A more realistic and affordable premium that people are able to pay and which reflects the 
previous premiums. 
  
Natural disasters are not our fault however we are penalised for them and not assisted at 
all. 
  
Regards. 
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